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Funding Priorities for Action  
 
 
 
Portfolio:  Local Partnerships 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  Aldridge Central and South, Streetly   
 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform Members of Aldridge South and Streetly 
Local Neighbourhood Partnership of progress to date with the funding 
priorities.   
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) For LNP members to note the progress to date 
 
(2) For the LNP to review progress at the next meeting 

 
Progress 
 

• Additional funding for summer play schemes, possibility to link with the 
summer programme 

 
Sue Grainger attended the June LNP meeting and highlighted 
the process and criteria for the summer programmes 2005.  Sue 
Grainger agreed to scope the earmarked funding with the 
suggestions made by the LNP.  
 
The £3,000 from the LNP has been allocated equally between 
Ready Steady Summer activity providers in the area, which will 
pay for additional events and activities for children in the LNP 
area between July and the end of August.  



 
 

• Railway line hotspot by Hardwick Wood – underage drinking, drugs, 
access 

 
Awaiting response from Safer Walsall Borough Partnership, they 
are currently undertaking a prioritisation exercise which this 
project is being considered within.  

 
• Floral displays by Avian Bingo Hall 

 
A site visit has been undertaken by the service area with 
Councillor Rochelle as the representative from the LNP. 

 
Issues highlighted were to tidy up the brick piers by the Bingo 
and to have floral displays by the brick piers. 

 
The total cost of the work to be undertaken was £880 which 
would include three half barrels of flowers and plants. 

 
The floral displays programme will be extended across the LNP 
area in the next year.  Floral displays by the bingo hall will be 
provided by mainstream provision. 

 
Environment Regeneration have completed this work through 
their budgets.  

 
Work was completed in the last week of July. 

  
• Streetly Community Association, improvements needed to roof and 

changing rooms/ Funding required to improve dressing room facilities 
in Streetly Community Association 

 
A letter was sent to requesting further information. Currently 
awaiting response from Streetly Association. 

 
 
Contact officer 
 
Parveen Sangha 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 654701   Mob: 07921872232 
Email sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 
 
 


